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Important Dates      
イベント

•Tuesday, 9/23:   Picture Day

•Thursday, 9/25:  
Curriculum Night 

Primary 6:45 - 7:30

•Wednesday, 10/1:  Jikyuso 
Triathlon.  Pledge envelopes due at 

school.

•Thursday, 10/2:  Duck Game 
Fundraiser

•Thursday, 10/9
Homework due.

Friday, 10/10
No School:  State Wide Inservice 

Day

Saturday, 10/18
Beer Garden Duck Game 

Fundraiser

Monday, 10/27
Tentative Field Trip to 

Thistledown Farms.  Save the Date

Saturday, 11/1
First Grade Sponsored Beer 

Garden Fundraiser

Friday, 11/7,  Monday, 11/10
Parent Teacher Conferences

No School

Tuesday, 11/11
No School: Veteran’s Day

Thursday, Friday Nov. 27-28
Thanksgiving Break

Issue # 2
Our lovely interns, from Tokyo Women’s 
Christian University, Kasumi, Mayu, Namiko will 
be returning home this weekend. Their last day 
of school is Friday, September 19th. They have 
been a wonderful addition to our school, 
preparing for the school year and assisting 
students’ learning in Japanese. The interns have 
been also enjoying working with our students 
everyday.
We will miss them very much! 
If you are interested in hosting interns, please 
contact Nami Brown (Andy 1st).  
Contact Info: 

Arigatou

Thank You!

     Zumba Correction! ! !      Water Only 
Zumba is scheduled from 7:50 - 8:20 ! ! in water bottles.  NO flavoring 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays.! ! of any kind please.

Parents’ Daily English Homework and Procedures
Dear Parents,
•Thanks for correcting the Explode the Code short vowel packets with stars, 
happy faces or stickers.  Check for correct D’Nealian letter formation on the 
last page.  
•Thanks for turning in HW packets and Pizza Reading Record in the HW 
folder each Friday. (Put the HW folder into the empty Thursday envelope and 
place it into your 8:20 teacher’s HW box).
•Thanks for listening to kids read the blue-slipped work, signing the blue slips, 
and returning the blue slips (only) to school.
•Thanks for helping your child complete yellow-slipped work at home.  Return 
the entire packet, with yellow slip, to Nancy Sensei’s HW box. Many students 
had unfinished classwork on Monday and Tuesday because they were out of 
class being tested.
•Thanks for listening to your child read each night.  Don’t forget that your 
reading to them each night, modeling reading fluency, counts as part of their 
20 minutes of nightly reading practice this first term.
•Thanks for sending in snacks.  We are sharing them among all three first 
grade classrooms.
•Thanks for helping your child master the pink High Frequency Words.
You’ve been supportive and fantastic!  ありがとう！


